
In order to serve you better, we need your feedback about our recent
report, Religious Refusals and Reproductive Rights: Accessing Birth Control
at the Pharmacy. Please fill out the form below and return to:

ACLU Reproductive Freedom Project
Att: Public Education Director
125 Broad Street, 18th Floor
New York, NY 10004-2400
Fax: (212) 549-2652

Please indicate whether you found the following documents helpful by 
circling a number on the scale below. 

Refusals at the Pharmacy: 
Accessing Birth Control 

Refusals at the Pharmacy: 
Strategies for Change         

Refusals at the Pharmacy: 
Frequently Asked Questions      

Victories on the Coasts: 
Courts Uphold Balance Between Reproductive 

Rights and Religious Freedom      

You may have also received our 2002 report Religious Refusals and Reproductive Rights.
If so, your evaluation of this document would be appreciated.

Religious Refusals and Reproductive Rights

Helpful Unhelpful

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

Please let us know how you used the reports men-
tioned at left in your work:

Additional comments: 

NAME (optional): 

AFFILIATION (optional): 

Evaluation Form

 


